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We are highly  delighted to invite you to witness the Nipun Bharat School 
project Exhibition by your gracious presence. It will be  organized on Thursday, 

2 February 2023 at 11:30 AM.

We look forward to your presence to encourage the children and bless them as 
well as to make the programme a grand success.

Best wishes,
Principal

KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA NHPC,URI
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